
THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF HORTON 
 

WASTE MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 
NOVEMBER 21, 2005 

 
 There was a meeting of the Waste Management Committee held on Monday November 
21, 2005 following the Public Works Committee.    Present were Chair Don Eady and Reeve 
Robert A Johnston. 
 
1. CALL TO ORDER 
 
 Chair Eady called the meeting to order at 11.20 a.m.     
 
2. SCENARIOS FOR COLLECTION OF GARBAGE 
 

Chair Eady discussed the cost of the current proposal of Beaumen at 85 cents per stop on 
public roads and $1.00, if he will do this on private roads.   

 
 988 houses on permanent roads x .85 cents x 52 weeks   43,669.60 
   50 permanent homes on private roads x $1.00  x 52 weeks     2,600.00 
 208 cottages divided in half (2 cottages-one stop) 
        on private roads x $1.00  x 52 weeks        5,408.00 
           ________ 
                     $51,677.60 
 
 He worked through what it cost us in 2005 for collection              $42, 115.00 
                                $  9,563.00   
 This represents 22.7% increase for next year  
        

After discussion on scenarios the CAO/Clerk was requested to put the following proposal 
forward to Mr Menard at Beauman's, suggesting in 2006 that there be an increase of 15 %  
over 2005 which would be $48,432.00.    A further increase of 3% in 2007  $49,885.00 
and a further 3% increase in 2008  $51,382.00.   The price per stop would increase from 
65 cents to approximately 75 cents per stop.   Included in this would be a fuel escalation 
clause.    
 
The CAO/Clerk was also directed to ask Mr Menard if they would continue to pick up on  
private roads every two weeks at the $1.30 per stop quote. 

  
3. ADJOURNMENT   
 
 Chair Eady declared the meeting adjourned at 12 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
_______________________________  _______________________________ 
Chair       CAO/Clerk      


